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From: Bruning, Darren L (DFG)

Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2014 3:13 PM
To: Pilcher, Nissa R B (DFG)

Subject: FW: HB 202

Nissa,

An email | received re: Comment to Board of Game regarding Delta Bison Interim Management Plan.
Darren Bruning
Delta Junction

From: Bob Brunke

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2014 11:01 AM
To: Bruning, Darren L (DFG)

Subject: HB 202

This bill is just wrong and needs to be put down! If there is that much of a problem maybe the land owners
shouldn't be allowed to charge a fee to hunt on their land. I was just up there last week with a buddy, it cost him
350.00 for what is called a trespass fee to hunt, so maybe the farmers should use their trespass fees to pay for a
fence. Also the property we were hunting the fee only applied if you killed a bison. I understand some property
owners charge regardless, whether you get a bison or not. Sounds like they what our money on both ends of this
hunt. Whats next a tax on driving though Delta Junction. Thank you for your time. Bob Brunke



